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Notice of Award 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government (County) awarded a contract on 

February 12, 2020 for the purchase of two First Line MPMS's and one AmbuCarrier stretcher cart, 

Solicitation No. 20-R073690CB as follows:  

 

Contract title:  Multi-Patient Monitoring System (MPMS)        

Awarded company: First Line Technology, LLC   

Contract term:   N/A 

Contract amount: $49,200.00  

 

Contact the Procurement Representative for additional information: 

Name:  Charles Bentley 

Phone: (941) 749-3036 

Email:  charles.bentley@mymanatee.org 

   
 
 
 
 


